
Project Engineer 

Bureau of Engineering 

Contractor 

C. J. Miller, LLC 
 
Project budget 

$11,050,000 County and state funds for all capital 
road paving and associated projects  

 
Contact Information 

Bureau of Engineering at ccengineering@ccg.carr.org 

Project Timeline 

Engineering will be completed in January 2018 

Construction started in April 2018 

Expected completion date is November 2018 

Public Works 

2018 Road overlays - Contract 1 

Description 

Fourteen County roads, with a total length of 
approximately 24 miles, are included in this year’s first 
contract for annual pavement management 
improvements. 

This contract’s scope of work will include a variety of 
hot mix asphalt paving techniques to properly address 
the condition of each roadway, any necessary shoulder 
stabilization and driveway tie-in improvements, and 
minor drainage upgrades.  Separate contracts have or 
will be awarded for all major storm drainage and 
culvert pipe repair or replacement projects as well as 
for traffic barrier enhancements.     

Maintaining the County roadway system with a strong 
pavement management program reduces or eliminates 
the need for much more costly road reconstruction 
projects. 

Once construction work begins, traffic will be 
maintained through the active work zones with flagging 
operations.  The overall construction work for this 
contract is expected to take approximately six months 
to complete, however, the work on each individual road 
should not take more than two to three weeks to 
complete.  Weekly press releases will identify the 
roadwork planned for the upcoming The press releases 
will appear on the County’s website under County 
News. 

The roads included in this project are: 

Alison Court  Kump Station Road 
Angell Road  Patricia Court 
Bachman Road  Rinehart Road 
Bert Koontz Road Senft Road 
Bixler Church Road Stone Road North 
Blacks Schoolhouse Rd Wakefield Valley Road 
Cherrytown Road Warehime Road 
 

Updates 

August 22, 2018: 

The majority of the paving work is complete.  
Shoulder back-up is underway.  Traffic barrier 
improvements will be bid under a separate project. 

January 2, 2018: 

The Project is currently advertised for construction 
bids.  The bid opening is scheduled for February 21, 
2018.   

Potential bidders can obtain project information from 
the Bureau of Purchasing website. 

Once construction begins, weekly press releases can 
be viewed on the County’s website. 

To receive e-mail updates on this project or other Community Investment Projects, go to the  County’s “Subscribe” link to sign up, or click on the following link. 
http://service.govdelivery.com/service/multi_subscribe.html?code=MDCARROLL&origin=ccgovernment.carr  

mailto:ccengineering@ccg.carr.org
http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/purchase/Open.aspx
http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/releases/
http://service.govdelivery.com/service/multi_subscribe.html?code=MDCARROLL&origin=http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/default.asp

